
 

DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTER SCIENCE & ENGINEERING 

ACADEMIC YEAR 2023 – 2024 ODD SEMESTER 

INTERNAL STAFF SEMINAR REPORT 

Department of Computer Science & Engineering organized an internal staff seminar on 

7.11.23 at smart classroom.  

OBJECTIVE 

The objective of this seminar is to facilitate the upgradation of knowledge, skills and create 

awareness about the recent trends in CSE. 

SESSION DETAILS 

Internal seminar for faculty of Computer Science Engineering department was conducted 

on 7.11.23 from 12.30 P.M to 1.15 P.M in Smart Class room. Ms.S.Abikayil Aarthi AP/CSE 

list down the recent trends of emerging technologies in Computer Science and Engineering 

domain. She explained the various approaches of Artificial Intelligence, its application in 

real time scenario. She also described about the difference between machine learning and 

deep learning. She explained the concepts of Augmented Reality with real time application 

like snapchat. She mentioned the influence of Computer Science & Engineering domain in 

Robotics field. She concluded that how the modern desktop / mobile applications were 

enhanced using these technologies. 

OUTCOME OF THE EVENT 

 Got an idea about Augmented and Virtual Reality 

 Motivate the students to do mini project / project in these areas. 

 Faculty members may use these technologies for their teaching learning process. 

 Faculty members may select research topics in these domains. 

 

 



 

  

Ms.S.Abikayil Aarthi AP/CSE discussed about various emerging trends in CSE Domain  

 

 

 

 

 


